
Goose Creek CISD Seeks Community Input for Naming of Stallworth 

Stadium Field House and the Professional Development and Event Center 

April 21, 2025 

Goose Creek CISD is inviting the community to participate in the naming of the Field House at 

Stallworth Stadium and the Professional Development and Event Center at the Education 

Service Center. This is a meaningful opportunity to honor individuals who have made a 

significant impact on our district or society. 

How to Submit a Nomination 

Suggestions for the name must be submitted in writing as a separate document and may be: 

• Mailed to: GCCISD Superintendent’s Office, P.O. Box 30, Baytown, TX 77522 

• Faxed to: 281-420-4815 

• Emailed to: noemi.garcia@gccisd.net 

• Delivered in person to: Goose Creek CISD Administration Building, 4544 Interstate 10 

East 

Deadline: All nominations must be received between April 21st and May 2nd. 

Nomination Requirements 

According to Board Policy, a facility may be named for: 

• A living or deceased person who has attained local or national prominence in education, 

science, art, statesmanship, political science, or military achievement 

• An early pioneer of the Goose Creek CISD area or the state of Texas 

• An outstanding President of the United States 

Students and citizens are encouraged to nominate individuals who reflect the diversity of our 

community. Each nomination must include three paragraphs outlining: 

1. Biographical information 

2. The nominee’s significant contributions 

3. A statement explaining why the field house should bear their name 

Citizen Participation Opportunity 

Community members are encouraged to present their nomination during Citizen’s Participation 

(6:00 p.m.) at the May 6, 2025, Board Meeting. Presentations will be limited to three minutes 

per person, with a maximum of five speakers per nomination. 

The Board of Trustees may or may not take action on the name at the June 2, 2025, meeting. 

For more information, please contact the Goose Creek CISD Superintendent’s Office at 281-

707-3418. 
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